

9th September 2106

Dear Parents

In order to enrich their study of English and support their IGCSE course, the Fifth Form will be making a trip to the Jane Austen House Museum in Hampshire on Monday 26th September 2016. The trip will include a tour of Jane Austen's house and the Chawton House Library. There will be a focus on the Austen text, *Mansfield Park*, which the students are currently studying.

The cost of the trip will be £25. This will cover the return journey by coach, the tour and all activities. A packed lunch will be provided if required. If your daughter requires an inhaler, epipen or other medication, please ensure that she has this with her on the day.

We will be leaving school at 8.30 am and will return to school at approximately 5.00 pm.

Please return the slip below together with your payment no later than Wednesday 14th September 2016.

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Rebecca MacDonald Head of English		
Trip to the Jane Austen House Museum Monday 26th September 2016.		
I give my permission for my dau cost of the day.	thter to take part in this trip. I enclose a cheque/cash for £25 to cover the	ì
Daughter's name:		
Signed:	Date	

Independent Catholic School for Girls

Camlet Way, Hadley Wood, Barnet, Herts, EN4 0NJ, UK
Tel: 020 8449 6889 Fax: 020 8441 5632 Email: office@saint-marthas.org.uk Website: www.st-marthas.co.uk













